
 

ADDENDUM #2 

RFP 26-006 

 
RIDLING FIELD RENOVATION PHASE 1 

 
 

This addendum is being issued in response to a question resulting from the mandatory pre-bid meeting on RFP 
26-006: 
 

 
1. For the asphalt demo are we to remove the subbase? 

Yes.  If a subbase exists the Contractor should remove it during the demolition process.   
 
 

 

This addendum should be signed and returned with your proposal. Failure to do so may result in the proposal 
being non-responsive. 

 

 
Debby Peete 
Finance Specialist 
City of Commerce 

Company Name   
 

Authorized Representative   
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